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In support of Senate Bill 1606 because no person with disabilities should be without needed
support at the hospital. 
My name is Heidi Thiel 
My city is Salem, Oregon 
My adult daughter has intellectual disabilities and is extremely shy verbally, and would not be
able to advocate for herself and express her needs. 
Thank you, Heidi Thiel
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